
From: Katague, Ditas
Sent: 3/7/2013 11:37:03 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Katague,

Ditas (ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov)
RedactedCc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: Diablo tour

Perfect. I mentioned it to Julie (and Commr Peterman) and Carol. Looking forward to it.

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE Smartphone

------- Original message--------
From: "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com>
Date:
To: "Katague, Pitas" <ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Cc: Redacted
Subject: Diablo Tour

Ditas,

I confirmed that August 13 will work for the tour. I will check in with Carol and Julie.

We will send you more details as we get closer to the date. The tour will start in the morning 
and therefore it will be better to stay in the area the night before. Please let us know if you 
need more information on hotels in the area.

Thanks!

Meredith
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